
 Etna Library 
Board of Trustees 

Minutes from May 8, 2013 
 
 
Present: G. Boitnott, B. Prince, B. Storrs, K. Wilson 
 
April minutes were accepted. 
 
Librarian’s report – Barbara presented updated library statistics. 
 
Old Business: 
Interior Planning for Addition – progress on the addition was discussed. 
Interior Fundraising/Donor Recognition – the library has received generous donations and we 

are close to meeting our goal for fundraising. Ways to recognize and thank donors were 
discussed.  

Volunteer Event – Barbara and Caroline will host a coffee social to thank library volunteers on 
Saturday June 8th. 

Summer Programs – the schedule of programs to be offered at the library this summer is 
complete. 

 
New Business: 
Town Meeting Slide Show – Barbara will present a slide show highlighting the Etna Library 

construction at the upcoming town meeting. 
Reading Garden – We discussed the location of the proposed reading garden on the library 

property. 
Garden Club Gift – A generous donation from the Hanover Garden Club has been used to 

purchase new books on gardening and conservation. 
Hanover Center Fair – The Etna Library will be represented by a float and a table at the Hanover 

Center Fair. 
New Hampshire Library Association Spring Conference – Barbara will attend this conference. 
 
Date for Next Trustee meeting – June 12, 2013, 6 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Ginger Boitnott 
 
 


